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Senate Standing Committee on Education and Employment

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Budget Estimates 2014-2015 

Outcome 1 - Employment 

Department of Employment Question No. EM0864_15

Senator Cameron asked on 3 June 2014 on proof Hansard page 62 

Question

projected costs for work for the dole – Insurance 

Senator CAMERON:  But given there is going to be a ramp-up in Work for the Dole, 
what are your projected costs?  Ms Taylor:  We do not have projected costs, and a 
breakdown to that level, but I am happy to take that on notice. 

Answer

The Department has purchased insurance which takes into account the current Work 
for the Dole programme and the arrangements covering 1 July 2014 in the selected 
18 areas.

The total cost of the insurance for 2014-15 is $322,006.60. This includes:

 Personal Accident Insurance Policy $208,555.60, 
 Public and/or Products Liability Insurance Policy $101,076.00, and 
 Combined General Liability Insurance Policy $12,375.00.


